
 Class 5 Newsletter    

Autumn Term – 5/10/18 

Thank you to everyone who came to the poetry performance on Thursday morning.  It is always 
lovely to see our parents in school  

 
This Week... 

Maths 
This week we have been working on Mental and Written Subtraction including 
large numbers and decimals.  We have been deciding on the most appropriate 
method to solve calculations.  
 
English 
We have been focusing on poems in our English lessons this week.  We have 
written descriptive poetry about animals using various poetic techniques and we 
have rehearsed and performed the poem ‘Please Mrs Butler’ by Allan Ahlberg.  
 
Across the Curriculum: 
In this week’s R.E. lesson we thought about ‘A Day in the life of a Super Christian’.  
In Geography we have been studying the Earth’s longitude and latitude and in 
Science we have been learning about ‘Survival of the Fittest’.  Our Art lesson was 
linked to poetry and creating drawing that represents the poems read.  

Next Week... 
 
Maths 
We will be moving on to 
Mental and Written Division 
using large numbers and 
decimals. 
 
English 
We will be thinking about 
zoos and writing a balanced 
argument that outlines the 
pros and cons of animals 
living in them.   

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Thursday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel 

free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you may 
have. 

 Sunday 14th October @ 9:30am Harvest Service@ St. 
Christopher’s Church.  Please bring a non-perishable 
donation and some fresh fruit as a symbol of God’s love.  I 
look forward to seeing you there.  

 17/10/18 Sponsored Bog-eyed Jog in school.  Children can 
come to school in their pyjamas (with uniform in a bag to 
change if they choose to) and run around the track!  Look 
out for Sponsorship Forms coming home. Children need 
trainers/pumps to run, but can wear slippers in school! 

 Thursday 8th November Y6 to lead 100 Year Remembrance 
Service in school @ 9:15am. All welcome **Please note 
this date has been changed 

 Thursday 15th November PARENTS’ EVENING 
 

Don’t Forget! 
 PE is on a Tuesday and Swimming kits are 

needed every Friday 
 Children are encouraged to bring a water 

bottle into school to keep hydrated during 
the day. 

 
Homework 
Please could you make sure that they complete the 
English in pen and the Maths in pencil.  Thank you!  
Homework is given out on a Wednesday and should 
be returned on a Monday please. Projects are due 
back in school on Monday 15th October.    

  
Special News! 

 
Curriculum Certificate – Russell 

 
Christian Value – Trust – Emily. B 

 
Writer of the Week – Jasmine 

 
 

 

Miss Morris (Class Teacher)   


